Greenville Township Volunteer Fire Department to hold Car Show
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The Greenville Township Volunteer Fire Department will have an open car show on Saturday,
August 29 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Registration will be from 9 to 11 a.m. The show will be held at
Greenville Elementary School, 7025 Cross St. in Greenville. Rain date will be Sunday, August
30 from 1 to 5 p.m.

The show is open to cars, trucks and motorcycles. There will be food, music by Daniels DJ
Service, door prizes and trophies. One of the many door prizes to be given away will be a set of
new tires from Merritt's Auto Care. Vehicle entry fee is $15 per show car. For more information,
please call (502) 664-8082. Join St. Mary of the Knobs to celebrate St. Patrick's Day in style!
Their 4th Annual Reverse Raffle is set for Friday, March 13 at 7:30 p.m. Only 100 tickets sold in
increments of $100, $50, and $25. Total cash prizes of $5,500 — even losers have a second
chance to win!




